
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

W:Ishington, D.C. 20520 

18 MAR 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

On November 23, 1975, you requested access to your records 
with the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI). In acting 
on your request, the FBI located three (3) documents 
originated in full or in part by the Office of Security, 
Department of State. These three (3) documents which we 
have numbered 1 through 3 for convenience of identifica-
tion, were referred to me for necessary action. 

Documents #2 and 3 will be returned to the FBI at their 
direction. This office has determined that Documents #2 
and 3 as received from the FBI may be released in full. 
The FBI should contact you with regard to Documents #2 
and 3. It has also been determined that Document #1 may 
be released in part. The names of other individuals cited 
in Document #1 have been excised in order to protect their 
privacy. 

You will be notified by the Director, Foreign Affairs 
Document and Reference Center, when the document will be 
available for your review. 

The regulations of the Department do not provide for an 
administrative review of this decision. I, therefore, 
wish to advise you that you may, if you wish, seek 
judicial review of this determination. Please advise me 
if this office can be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

, 
Victor H. Dikeos 
Deputy Assistant Secretary 
for Security 


